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 Our Department President, Kathy Schultz, will be making her 

official tour of the John Dingell VA Medical Center on Monday, 

April 8, 2019 at 11:00 am. Department officers and Auxiliary 

members are all invited. If you have never been or have never 

toured before, you will be amazed at the renovation. It is just 

beautiful. I ask that you call me or email me by Friday, March 

29 if you plan on attending.  

 

Harriet Biela, VAVS Representative  

John Dingell VA Medical Center 

 


